11995EIU United Healthcare Workers East

Massachusetts Division

108 Myrtle Street, 4th Floor • Quincy, Massachusetts 02171-1728 Phone: 617-284-1199 • Fax: 617-474-7150 Toll Free: 877-409-1199 www.1199SEIU.org

PRESIDENT George Gresham June 28, 2016

SECRETARY-TREASURER Maria Castaneda

Thomas M. Stanley 19 Neighbors Lanes

Tyrek D. Lee, Sr.

EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT Waltham, MA 02453

ASSISTANT DIVISION DIRECTOR Tim Foley

Dear Representative Stanley,

VICE PRESIDENTS Filaine Deronnette Jerry Fishbein Rebecca Gutman Herbert Jean-Baptiste MaryEllen Leveille

Congratulations on receiving the endorsement of 1199SEIU United Healthcare Workers East, Massachusetts Division.

POLITICAL DIRECTOR FayeRuth Fisher

To receive our endorsement, you must support issues central to our mission: improving and expanding quality, affordable care, protecting and improving the lives of our members and our families, and working in solidarity with working people in our communities and around the world. We believe you will be a strong ally for healthcare workers across the Commonwealth. We are proud to endorse your candidacy and candidates who will be strong advocates on behalf of working families.

Our members and their families are under increasing pressure to make ends meet in the face of rising health care costs and worsening economic pressures. We know that having elected officials who understand these challenges and will fight to ease the burden on workers is central to our success. State legislators also have the opportunity to pass policies that enhance the quality of life of our members throughout the Commonwealth. We know that we can rely on your support to implement and fight for these policies.

Again, congratulations on your endorsement. We look forward to working with you during the election cycle and throughout your years as an elected official.

Sincerely,

Greek Die St. Tyrek D. Lee

Executive Vice President

FayeRuth Fisher Political Director